
River City Dirt Riders

Meeting Minutes Oct. 11, 2022

Board Members Present:

• President- Mundy Murzic
• Vice President- Scott Morgan
• Treasurer- Monty Mathews
• Secretary- John Bekanich
• Lease Director- Pete Komthongpane
• Public Relations- Jimmy Benton

   

1. The new 2023 Board of Directors is now in place as of Oct. 1,  2022:
A. President- Mundy Murzic
B. Vice President- Scott Morgan
C. Membership Chairman- Mark Wolff
D. Treasurer- Monty Mathews
E. Lease Director- Pete Komthongpane
F, Secretary- John Bekanich
G. Public Relations- Jimmy Benton

2. Prep for the November 20 Enduro at St. Mary's Shoals continues. The course is laid out and still
needs grooming and arrowing. Arrows are due to be received o/a Oct. 24. There are only 2 FTR 
events before ours, so we are expecting the 230 max. number of entries to fill up fast. 
Registration opens at 8:00 a.m. on October 24.

3. On going discussions are progressing regarding future lease property, and hosting a hare 
scramble in the spring of 2023.


